
NHPHC March 2020 monthly meeting

 

Unfortunately, we had to cancel our March meeting due to an 
order from the NH governor which prevented people 
congregating in restaurants. We understand that these are 
unprecedented times, and hope that everyone is weathering 
the storm safely! Please remember that we are all part of an 
amazing community, if any one of you needs help, please 
don’t hesitate to reach out to one of us (or amongst  
yourselves).


Dave- president@nhphc.com    978-726-2103

Allie- vicepresident@nhphc.com / webmaster@nhphc.com

Lisa D- secretary@nhphc.com

Debby- treasurer@nhphc.com

Scoop (Sue)- rafflemistress@nhphc.com

Joan- membership@nhphc.com

Lewie- safetyofficer@nhphc.com

 


BOD:

 

Open position:


• Social Director- We are looking for someone to help 
continue to plan newly suggested and annual social 
activities for us all to enjoy. If you are interested in this 
position please see a board member.


 


Membership:

 

Membership dues are due! Membership Fees are:  Single - 
$25; Couple - $35; Family - $45
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Payment can be made through PayPal via the club website 
(www.nhphc.com) or sent to the club mailbox- NHPHC  PO 
Box 6434  Manchester, NH 03108

 

 

 

Upcoming Events:

 

All events are temporarily on hold until the stay-at-home order 
is lifted and the situation is under control.

 

If circumstances permit, our April meeting is planned for April 
15th at the River Casino in Nashua.

 

 

 


Stay safe and remember to wash, wash, wash!

http://www.nhphc.com/

